
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     January 23, 2023  
 
To:  All pastors, parish administrators and business managers 
  
From:    Brad Wilson, Chief Financial Officer, Office of Finance 
 
Re:   Priests’ Salaries 2023-24 

           
 
The newly revised priest salary schedule begins July 1, 2023 and reflect a five 
percent increase. 
 
The food allowance (FA) is increasing based upon the cost-of-living-adjustment 
(COLA) of 8.7 percent. The FA will increase to $1,118 per month. The increase 
is added to all priests pay who receive food allowance unless the pastor 
requests a change to Neema Mollel-Mbonika, payroll manager, at 
nmollel@archatl.com, 404-920-7406. 
 
In past years, we also sent the updated Policy for Remuneration of Priests with 
the salary increase memo. We are in the process of updating the section on 
order priests. Once that is finished, we will send out the updated policy. 
 
Questions in relation to the policy or the salary schedule can be directed to me 
at bwilson@archatl.com or to Elsa Rullan, planning manager, at 
erullan@archatl.com, 404-920-7403. 
 
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/23-24-Priest-and-Religious-Compensation.pdf
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